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MENNONITE CHURCH CANADA 
JOINT COUNCIL E-MAIL VOTE 

August 15-16, 2018 
Minutes 

 
Joint Council E-Mailed:  

Calvin Quan (Moderator) Response received 

Geraldine Balzer (Assistant Moderator) Initiated e-mail and made motion 

Allan Hiebert (Secretary/Treasurer) Response received 

Lee Dyck (MCBC) Response received 

Terry Stefaniuk (MC Sask) Response received 

Alicia Good (MCEC) Response received 

Betty Loewen (MCBC) Response received 

Gerald Gerbrandt (MCM) Response received 

Brenda Tiessen-Weins Response received 

Margaret Kruger-Harder (MCA) Response received 

Jacquelyn Janzen (MCSK) No response 

Andrea De Avila (MCM) Response received 

Arli Klassen (MCEC)  Response received 

 
On August 15, 2018, Geraldine Balzer e-mailed Joint Council members (as listed above) in her capacity as 

chair of the Executive Minister search committee. She reported on the activities of the committee, 

which consisted of Calvin Quan, Allan Hiebert, Gerald Gerbrandt, Betty Loewen, and Geraldine Balzer. 

The members of the search committee recommended the Henry Paetkau be hired as Interim Executive 

Minister of Mennonite Church Canada, and asked for Joint Council member responses to this 

recommendation. 

CONSENSUS: That Henry Paetkau be hired as Interim Executive Minister for Mennonite Church 

Canada. 


